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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:


I have had the pleasure of knowing Victoria Myles for 20 years.  I have watched her grow into a patient, lovely woman who believes in helping others.  In 2014 my family was faced with a tragedy which resulted in losing the matriarch of our family.  We had a 2-year-old at the time and we did our best to shield her from seeing her great-grandmother suffer in pain.  Victoria stepped in to care for our child which included spending time with her outside of the home, assisting with her developmental milestones and exposing her to outdoor activities. Victoria made sure our little one could articulate and understand what she had learned.   We have projects to support their time together. In addition, they spent time in the pool which she immensely enjoyed.  

I was not surprised to hear that Victoria enrolled in Early Childhood courses.   Victoria posses the skills of a leader, she is euthanistic in her interactions with children and has a calm and creative spirit.  Victoria is also nurturing, patient, responsible, organized and reliable.  We now have a 5-month-old and Victoria is involved in his life.  Victoria can balance the needs of a 5-month-old and an almost 6- year-old.  The kids love Ms. Victoria.  During the time of tragedy, a well-deserved break or a request to see Ms. Victoria, my family will not hesitate to contact her. 

I am confident that Victoria’s Early Childhood courses will only enhance her ability to work with children. Any child would benefit from her kind and gentle spirit as she is able to connect with children of all ages.   

	
						Respectfully.
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